DELHI-TAYLOR OIL CORPORATION

CORRIGAN TOWER
DaLLas, Texas

P. 0. Box 1175
Farmington, New Mexico

Mr. Ted Bilberry, Supervisor
0il & Gas Department
Commissioner of Public Lands
Santa Fe, Hew Mexico

RE3 OState Well No. L
SeC, 32‘29#"91'

Dear sir:

Reference your letter of March 12, 1957, regarding subject
well.

Please be advised that tais well has not been drilled, for
the reason that during 1956 we were unable to come to terms with
all the working interest owners in the proposed unity however
it is believed at this time this locaticn will be drilled sone-
time during the first half of 1957.

The above waz set out in our Proposed Development Progran
for 1957, submitted December 31, 1956, to the Commisaioner of
Public Lands and alsc to the 0il Conservation Commission.

If further information in desired, please advise.

Very truly yours,
DELHI-TAYLCR OIL CORPCRATION
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